
Dear  Parents: 
 

Yearbooks are coming soon and orders will need to be placed. 
 

Our CLA Yearbooks will be in color and will include class photos, candid pages, group photos &  

various clubs, and autograph pages.  Students will have an opportunity to ask their classmates for their 

autographs!  
 

Year books are a wonderful treasure full of memories for years to come.   Please be aware that after  

orders have been made, we will not be able to order additional ones.  All book orders are due by  

May 3rd. The cost for each year book is $20.00.   

 

If you are interested in purchasing a business booster ad the cost is $15. for business size card ads. 

Please send to jcoles@brookfieldcla.org. Business Cards need to be 300 dpi. Due by March 31st 
 

We will offer Fan Mail again. Family, friends, and teachers will be able to send words of encourage-

ment & congratulations to students in the form of “Fan Mail.” These will cost $5.00 each for a 1” x 4” 

size. Limit word size to approx. 40 words. Or  just say for example, “Student’s name, Congratulations, 

you’re doing a great job! Love Mom & Dad.” Due by March 31st. 
 

Fan mail MUST be emailed to jcoles@brookfieldcla.org. Please, No hand-written notes and  

No later than Thursday, March 31st. 
 

 

Thank you, 

Year Book Committee 

Yearbook  

Order Form 

Year Book Order Form 
Year Book Orders Due by May 3rd (fan mail due by March 31st) 

 

          Student Name: _____________________________________Grade________  

 Student Name: _____________________________________Grade________ 

 Student Name: _____________________________________Grade________ 

  

      How many year books? __________________ 

         

   Total of yearbooks ordered @ $20.00 ea =  __________________ 

 

          Due by March 31st *Fan Mail @ $5.00 ea =  ________________  
  *Please email “Fan Mail” to jcoles@brookfieldcla.org (no hand-written notes) 
 

 Business Ads (Due by 3/31) Total_______________  Total ________________ 
        

Please send order form with payment to the office.  Thank you.                           


